
Intro to Construction Mgmt class to begin Sept. 24
September 18, 2008 - Construction Design & Engineering

Due to the success of the Gould Construction Institute/Wentworth's first Introduction to Construction
Management class this summer, the class will be offered again beginning Sept. 24.  In addition, a
new GCI/Wentworth certificate program, in which students will earn Wentworth college credits, will
commence in October.  
For more information, contact GCI at 781-270-9990.
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